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Certificate of Compliance with Viewer Notification Requirements

I hereby certify that WUPL-TV complied with the viewer notification requirements in connection with its
transition to the new channel assigned by the FCC Spectrum Auction, effective January 17, 2020.
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Tod Smith
President & General Manger
1-17-2020
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